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In the nation’s capital. City Council member Diana Allen, center, is president of the 

Colorado Municipal League. On a recent trip to Washington, D.C. as CML president, 

Allen met both senators from Colorado, Sen. Mark Udall, left, and Sen. Michael Bennet, 

right. This picture appeared in the CML newsletter.  

 

CML is a nonprofit, nonpartisan organization established in 1923 and represents the 
interests of 265 cities and towns. For more information on the Colorado Municipal 
League, please visit www.cml.org or call 303-831-6411. 

http://www.cml.org/

